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THIS IS AN EXERCISE – THIS IS AN EXERCISE – THIS IS AN EXERCISE 
 
 

Evacuations Ordered Due to Chemical Event at Pueblo Chemical Depot 
  
Pueblo, CO: Pueblo County Sheriff’s Office has ordered protective actions for residents living in 
Zone North 1 due to a chemical incident at the Pueblo Chemical Depot. 
 
Residents in Zone North 1are asked to evacuate immediately. 
 
The Transportation Technology Center is advised to Shelter-in-Place. If you are in a vehicle on DOT 
road or in the Thatcher Ranch Area, travel away from the Pueblo Chemical Depot. 
 
Close all windows and vents and turn off air conditioner/heater.  
 
If evacuation is not possible, shelter-in-place is recommended. 
 
 
Other areas and zones near the depot are not affected at this time.  
 
 
For further information on this incident, go to Puebloemergency.info. Follow us on Facebook at 
Pueblo Exercise JIC and on Twitter @PCDEXJIC. 
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